
Announcements 8/30/22

Good Morning.  Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Students - The last day to turn in excuses for absences in August will be Thursday,
September 8. It is very important to get notes turned in for absences, so you don’t end up
accumulating unexcused absences and be called for a Truancy Board meeting.  Once
students reach 5 unexcused absences, they are considered Truant.  Again, turn in Excuses
for August absences by Thursday, September 8. Reaching Raiders teachers will have a list
today of students with unexcused absences.  Students can also check for unexcused
absences any time on StudentVue.

● Interested in Beta Club? Remember to join the Beta Club Google Classroom and Class
Remind, bring your dues to Ms. Lawson, and fill out the Membership Application on
Classroom by September 15.  If you have any questions, info sheets are outside Ms.
Lawson's classroom door.

● Students - Please remember that our Cell Phone policy states that students are
allowed to use their cell phones in the cafeteria during breakfast and lunch, and
also during class changes in the hallway.  Cell phones should not be seen or
heard while students are in the classroom.

● Picture Day is this Thursday, September 1st.

● There will be no school for students this Friday, September 2 or Monday,
September 5.

Thought of the day:

“When one door closes, another opens; but we often look so long and so regretfully upon the
closed door that we do not see the one which has opened for us.”

Have a Triumphant Tuesday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


